
 
 
 
 

Testimony on Senate Bill 317 
Government Oversight and Reform Committee 

 
Submitted by: 
Carol Hasek 

 
Chair Coley, Vice Chair Huffman, Ranking Member Craig, and members of the 
committee, thank you for allowing me to present this testimony in opposition to SB 317.  
 
 
My name is Carol Hasek.  I am a mother, grandmother, former contract security 
manager and retired coordinator for a volunteer mentoring program which served five 
Cleveland schools.  
 
I retired after 26 years with Securitas Security Services.  My responsibilities included 
training and scheduling armed and unarmed security officers at various locations in 
Northern Ohio, including two schools systems, banks, retail, multi-use office and 
housing, and manufacturing facilities. 
 
Guns do not belong in our schools.  
 
I oppose any legislation that does not serve to reduce the number of guns found in our 
community.  
 
I absolutely oppose this legislation which would enable untrained teachers or 
administrators to carry weapons in our schools. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
Carol Hasek 

 
 


